
UPDATE: COVID-19 Information for Saratoga County 

April 24, 2020 

  
Ballston Spa, NY — The Saratoga County Department of Public Health Services 

today announced that there are 308 confirmed cases of COVID-19 in Saratoga 

County and 7 of those individuals are hospitalized at this time.   
  
The Department also confirmed the county’s eleventh death of a resident from 

COVID-19 — a 70-year-old male from Ballston Lake. Additionally, a 71-year-old 

Brooklyn resident who was staying with family in Clifton Park died from COVID-19 

earlier this week. 
 


